NOTICE

As per Memo No-699-HED-17014 (99)/186/2025-CS SEC dated 23/

09/2025 of the
Department of Higher

Education, Govt. of West Bengal, the Puja vacation is

preponed, 1.e. our college will remain closed on 24/09/2025 and 25/09/2025 and
hence Puja Vacation will continue t1ill 07/10/2025.

College office will reopen on 08/10/2025.
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